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SUMMARY 

Modifies provisions relating to public records about public safety officers. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure removes the exemptions from public disclosure of records related to personnel 
investigations of public safety employees, audio and video records of internal investigation 
interviews of public safety officers and records regarding personnel discipline actions against 
certified reserve officers, corrections officers, parole and probation officers, police officers and 
youth correction officers. 

This measure subjects those public records to mandatory disclosure under public records law, 
unless another exemption from public disclosure applies. 


